EL CAMINO COLLEGE MATHEMATICAL SCIENCES
DIVISION CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MEETING

May 11, 2021

Present: Edwin Ambrosio, Susana Acosta-Acuna, Carl Broderick, Diaa Eldanaf, Greg Fry, Milan
Georgevich, Kenneth Key, Matthew Mata, Pavan Nagpal, Susie Tummers-Stocum, Gerson Valle

Review Minutes
C. Broderick motioned to approve the minutes seconded by G. Fry; K. Key abstained. All in
favor to approve the minutes from March 30, 2021.

Course Review

e (CSCI-17- Articulation - This is the only course outstanding. E. Ambrosio mentioned he
needs to further discuss with M. Lemons specifically about the articulation because it is
out of cycle and adding the extenuating circumstances. It was mentioned that M.
Lemons has already talked to Lavonne Plum extenuating circumstances. E. Ambrosio
will follow up with the CCC about it and check what the status is.

At CCC

It was brought up by the CCC, that they will not address the change that was made in the
offering for Math 12 and Math 23 until the Fall semester, which is the way it is being offered. At
the moment, these courses are being offered as online hybrid, but CM D would like to switch
them back to emergency purposes only. This will not be addressed until Fall 2021.

1. CSCl 12 (2 Year — Lecture/Lab) — To be reviewed for 5/25/2021 meeting
2. Math12 (Lecture/Lab unit issues) — To be reviewed for 5/25/2021 meeting

3. Math 23 (Lecture/Lab unit issues) — To be reviewed for 5/25/2021 meeting

Course Proposal Updates

e Engineering — Dynamics -_To be reviewed for 5/11/2021 meeting

Additional Items

These courses were never deactived and Malinni Rouen will be the one responsible to
coordinate the courses in the summer and will be taking care of the SLOs. E. Ambrosio will
reach out to M. Rouen to make sure that they get the proper format of the SLOs and put them
into Curriculog.

e 2021 Math Academy — Math 17A, 27A, and 47A



Remarks

E. Ambrosio welcomed and thanked S. Tummers-Stocum for joining today’s DCC meeting to
represent CM 3 and thanked everyone for a fantastic job over the past year. M. Georgevich
thanked E. Ambrosio for his hard work on the DCC.

G. Valle represented Dean M. Lemons at today’s DCC meeting. He thanked and wished
everyone a great day.

M. Mata motioned to adjourn the meeting. G. Fry and K. Key seconded. All in favor to adjourn
the meeting.



